
 

Ministry of Culture, the Media, Youth and Sport 

HM Government of Gibraltar  •  City Hall  •  Gibraltar GX11 1AA 

t +350 20047592 (Centrex 2624)   f +350 20047571 (Centrex 1989) 

e mcmys.info@gibraltar.gov.gi  e mcmys.events@gibraltar.gov.gi   w gibraltar.gov.gi 

 

 
PRESS RELEASE 
 
No: 672/2018 
 
Date: 6th November 2018 

 

Youth Service midterm week activities 
 
The Gibraltar Youth Service had a busy midterm week, with clubs undertaking a variety of activities 
including interclub and community events.  Laguna Youth Club held its annual community 
Halloween party, giving the young people the opportunity to give something back to the 
community.  The members spent over two weeks preparing decorations for the event out of 
recycled materials. The event was a great success with over 120 people attending.  Plater Youth 
Club also held a Halloween party for both its younger and older members.  Club members were all 
involved in the preparation and decoration of the club and had lots of fun on the day.  
 
The members from Dolphins Youth Club got a chance to sample bubble football at Eastern beach 
with all young people having fun and enjoying a new activity. The club also organised a Halloween 
themed movie night for its members.   Furthermore, the club hosted the annual interclub 5-a-side 
football tournament where teams from all youth clubs had a chance to test their skills to reach the 
final and claim victory. This year the trophy was won by Plater Youth Club.  The Gibraltar Youth 
Service would like to thank the Gibraltar Football Association for their assistance on the day, 
providing two referees for the event and issuing the young people with t-shirts and 10 tickets to for 
the Gibraltar vs Armenia game later this month. 
 
For any general information about the Gibraltar Youth Service or future events please contact 
Mark Zammit, Principal Youth Officer on mzammit@gibraltar.gov.gi or call 20078637. 
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